
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 6/21/2017 12:33:37 PM
Subject: FW: Quote for (2) 24-Port 2960x Cisco Poe switches for the Office of Lieutenant 

Governor
Attachments: QT-000008077-1 (Poe switches for the Office of Lieutenant Governor 2017-06-02)-C.

pdf

I just wanted to let you know that the phone system for our office and the Governor’s office is scheduled to be 
updated by 6/30/17. The attached quote has been reviewed and ok’d by Ken Burton for purchasing purposes.
 
Lily
 

From: Pluss, Kristoffer [mailto:Kristoffer.Pluss@admin.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 4:22 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Cc: Hogue, Nathan ; Boyd, Bobby ; Brown, Myron 
Subject: Quote for (2) 24-Port 2960x Cisco Poe switches for the Office of Lieutenant Governor
 
Lily,
 
It was a pleasure speaking with you earlier today regarding your agency’s upcoming VoIP Migration. Please see the 
attached quote for two (2) 24-Port Power Over Ethernet Switches that will replace the current telephone equipment 
that will be phased out during this transition. The total estimated one-time purchase cost for these switches is 
$3,706.20 and they will need to be procured by the Office of the Lieutenant Governor prior to the migration. Please 
have the devices shipped to the following:
 
Division of Technology Operations
Attn: Myron Brown
4430 Broad River Road
Columbia, SC 29210
 
Also, please be aware of the following reoccurring costs for the maintenance and management of the two switches:
 

·  Two (2) Tier 1 8x5xNBD Switches ($56.00 per month/per switch) = $112.00 monthly / $1,344.00 annually
 
Please let me know if you have any additional questions or if I can provide further assistance.
 
Thanks,
 
Kristoffer Pluss
 
Agency Relationship Manager, Program Management Office

The South Carolina
Department of Administration
4430 Broad River Road, Columbia, SC 29210
(803) 896-5115 Desk | (803) 348-3342 Cell
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 The South Carolina Department of Administration (Admin) serves the citizens of South Carolina and agency partners by leading 
innovative efforts to provide secure, cost-effective, responsive and standardized services.
 


